Sunshine Coast Community Financial Services Limited

O Bendigo Bank

Bigg na bank.

27™ April 2020
NSX Announcement

We wish to advise that Jay Pashley has resigned as Director of Sunshine Coast Community Financial Services Ltd
effective 26" April 2020 after 20 years on the Board.

The Directors wish to thank Jay for his commitment to the Community Bank and particularly the Marcoola Community
Bank Branch.

Yours faithfully,

~ T

Trish Radge
Company Secretary

Cooroy, Marcosla, Tewantin and Pomoena Community Bank® branches




